
To create awareness in the current scenario of the impending pandemic Corona, CSI 

Kancheepuram Chapter, in association with Division-IV Computer Society of India, organized a 

National Level webinar titled ‘Understanding Covid-19 (A Social Awareness)’ on 11th September 

2020. During this event, more than 500 attendees comprising of students, faculties and 

professionals from various sectors from all over India participated and had the opportunity to know 

about the current pandemic situations and deterrent measures against Covid-19. 

 

 


